
 

 

 
 

 
The Nottinghamshire County Council 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
 
THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HAWTON ROAD, NEWARK ON TRENT) 

(30 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT ORDER AND RESTRICTED ROAD ORDER) 2017 (3270) 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an Order 
under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 the effect of which will be:- 
 
1. The length of HAWTON ROAD at Newark on Trent in the District of Newark and Sherwood 

specified below shall be a restricted road for the purposes of Section 81 of the Act. 
 
  from a point 69 metres south-west of its junction with Riverside Road in a 

 north-easterly direction to its junction with Boundary Road. 
 
2. No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 30 miles per hour on that length of 

HAWTON ROAD in Newark on Trent in the District of Newark and Sherwood as specified 
below:- 

 
  from a point 69 metres south-west of its junction with Riverside Road in a 

 south-westerly direction for a distance of 76 metres. 
 
Relevant documents may be inspected at the following addresses or by visiting the following 
website address www.consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk:- 
 

   (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham          
NG2 7QP. 

 
   (b) Newark Library, Beaumond Gardens, Baldertongate, Newark,  
   Nottinghamshire, NG24 1UW 

 
Written objections (stating grounds and quoting ref: 3270) must be received by me by the 22nd day 
of December 2017. 
 
The 30mph speed limit is being introduced to replace the existing 40mph speed limit. The new 
speed limit would better reflect the built up nature of the road and would be in keeping with the 
existing speed limit on the side roads off Hawton Road. The lower traffic speeds would help to 
encourage more people to cycle along Hawton Road and make for a safer environment for all road 
users.  
 
Via East Midlands 
Improvements Manager 
Major Projects and Improvements 
County Hall 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
 
or by e-mail – TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


